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January 29, 2015 
  
  Via Electronic Mail 
 
Ms. Lisa Brice 
ACDBELO 
San Antonio International Airport 
9800 Airport Blvd. 
San Antonio, TX 78216 
 
Re:  Long Term Exclusive Lease and Concession Agreement Approval – Qmart Airport LLC 
 
Dear Ms. Brice: 
 
This is in response to the conditional issued on December 22, 2015. This confirms that all 
conditions have been met, the FAA finds that San Antonio International Airport’s proposal to 
issue a twenty (20) year with up to two (2) ten (10) year options to extend the long term, 
exclusive concession agreement by and between the City of San Antonio and QMart Airport 
LLC’ meets the requirements of Section 23.75(c) (1-7).   
 
Accordingly, the FAA is issuing an APPROVAL granting an exception to the rule against long 
term, exclusive concession agreements for the purposes of the subject request.   
 
Should you need assistance, or if you need any further clarification regarding this conditional 
approval, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (310) 725-3939 or at 
dolores.leyva@faa.gov.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
cc: ASW 650  
 
 
 
 
      


